ENERGY STAR®, a U.S. Environmental Protection Agency

I f l LEAR N M 0 RE AT program, helps us all save money and protect our environment

through energy efficient products and practices. For more
e n e rg ySta r- g OV information, visit www.energystar.gov.

Dear ENERGY STAR® Computer Manufacturer or Other Interested Party:

EPA is extending the duration of the dataset assembly effort in support of Version 6.0 Computer specification
development. The new deadline for submission of data to computers@energystar.gov is September 30, 2011. The
deadline is being extended to accommodate the clarification announced by EPA on August 12th regarding
integrated display testing protocols. EPA shares industry’s goal of developing a robust dataset for use in revising the
ENERGY STAR Computer program and believes this extension will allow sufficient time to complete testing of
systems with integrated displays.

EPA appreciates stakeholders’ efforts and thanks both those who have already provided data and those with
ongoing testing.

Please contact computers@energystar.gov with questions, and thank you for your support of the ENERGY STAR
program.

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov
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